
2025/2026 Firebreak and Property
Management Notice

This notice outlines your responsibilities in
reducing bushfire risks on your property during
the upcoming fire season.

Property inspections will be carried out by
our Authorised Officers between 1 December
2025 and 30 April 2026, and fines will be
issued for non-compliance.

Your property may be inspected more than once,
and even if your property passes an initial
inspection, it must be maintained throughout the
entire fire season to remain compliant.
 

Authorised Officers are legally entitled to
enter your property, without your permission,
to conduct property compliance inspections.



Compliant
83%

Non-Compliant
17%

Last Summer, 83% of
inspected properties

were compliant.

Thank you for doing your part to
reduce bushfire risk and protect

our community!

Property Compliance in 
  2024/2025

This amazing result reflects our community’s
commitment to bushfire safety and keeping our
shire safe throughout the bushfire season.

To help keep our community safe, all property
owners must meet these requirements.

If you’re unsure about any part of the notice,  seek
assistance. There is a range of help, including our
Book a Ranger service and community-led
programs, to help you understand the notice and
to prepare your property effectively. 
 

You can find more information, including
videos and FAQs at

www.denmark.wa.gov.au/fire
or book a one-on-one session with a Ranger at
www.denmark.wa.gov.au/book-a-ranger

  

If you have any questions, please get in touch
with Ranger Services on 9848 0300 or send an
email to info@denmark.wa.gov.au

http://www.denmark.wa.gov.au/fire
http://www.denmark.wa.gov.au/book-a-ranger

